
Saturday, Sept. 10, 2022
from 9 am to 11 am

Drop-Off Location

Mark Keppel High School, Valet Lane
501 E. Hellman Ave., Alhambra, CA 91801

Donate aluminum cans and plastic bottles
for recycling to raise money for the 

Mark Keppel Instrumental Music Program.

All items must be CA CRV, PRESORTED, and CRUSHED.
We will only accept aluminum cans and plastic

bottles. NO GLASS will be accepted.

Recycling
Drop-Off

Mark Keppel Instrumental Music Boosters


